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      UPCOMING EVENTS           

 

September 13…………………………...Fall Celebration 

September 20…………………………...NO SCHOOL (Staff Professional Development) 

October 10………………………………...EL Family Night 

October 13………………………………...End of First Grading Period 

October 16………………………………...Fall Band Concert 

October 17………………………………...Fall Choral Concert 

October 18………………………………...Picture Retake Day 

October 20………………………………...NO SCHOOL (Fall Break) 

October 23………………………………...NO SCHOOL (Fall Break) 

October 30………………………………...Halloween Celebration 

 
 
 
 
 
 
It is hard to believe that we are already into the second month of this school year! 
Time really flies when you are having fun! 
 

Our school year has been off to a great start! Our students have settled into their 
routines and our teachers have been hard at work in their classrooms building     
relationships with students while refocusing on academics after the summer break. 
 

Looking ahead to this month, we start some of our important activities. These      
include our first Student Activity Period during the school day, home athletic 
events, and our first school dance/ celebration after school this year.  
 

As we continue into this school year, please remember that if  you have any      
questions, concerns, or ideas you would like to share, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to us. We value you and are always here to assist you in any way we can! 

 

Dr. Robby Goodman, Principal 



 

     From the 6th Grade Teachers…. 

 
Science (Windmiller & Corah) 

The 6
th
 Grade scientists have been hard at work studying how scientists plan and 

do experiments.  September continues with students learning about Computer Science in Module #2.    
Students will delve into the world of computer science and coding. The kids will learn some simple        
commands in order to solve some simple goals. 

Make sure you are following your student on Canvas so you can see everything we are doing in class each 
day and also check up on their homework assignments. As always, look at PowerSchool for final grades on 
all assignments.  
 

Math (Koehlinger & Lantz) 

Welcome to Carroll Middle School! We hope your child is beginning to adjust and enjoying the start of the 
year.  

Academic classes are close to finishing computing all operations with decimals.  When finished we will 
begin working on all operations with fractions.   

Getting work turned in on time will help students from falling behind and help prevent struggles with an    
already difficult topic.   

Accelerated classes will be exploring all operations with integers. We will be graphing, as well as applying      
different operations to our integers. This is a key chapter for our class because it will carry with our         
students for the rest of their math career. Look for extra practice websites on Canvas. 
 

Social Studies (Lochmueller & Garman) 

As the year begins, a couple of important reminders in helping your kid in class.  Please utilize Canvas 
Modules as well as the Calendar to help keep your student organized and prepared.  All grades are found 
in PowerSchool as you monitor the child’s progress.  Please don’t hesitate to contact their teacher as  
questions or concerns arise.  We are looking forward to a great year working alongside your child. 

 
















